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05.11.20 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Parking Outside School 

 

Further to recent polite requests in newsletters and via text messages, I feel it is necessary to write to 

you again about inconsiderate parking, which includes blocking driveways, parking on the yellow zig-

zags, and dangerous parking on kerbs which prevents others from using the pavement. 

 

Just to remind you that parking is available in The Bulls Head car park off the High Road; if this is full, 

you will need to find alternative parking nearby, please do not try drive up and park in Nunsbury Dr. 

 

I know that the vast majority of you always park appropriately and with consideration for others and 

probably find the regular communication about this bewildering and frustrating.    

 

I have contacted the local Police Community Support team this afternoon and have requested their 

help in managing this issue. If you witness any actions outside school that concern you, please can I 

ask that you report it to the police using the 101 number.  

 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Lee-Ann Britten 
Headteacher  
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